
 
Term 2  2022 

 

 

Junior Ice                      

Skating  

Every Friday          

27 June—8 July     

1:30—2:15pm    

 

Senior Room iFly    

29 June— Be at 

school by 8:45am 

for 9am            

Departure.  

 

Glo Show 

6 July                    

 

Term 2 Ends          

8 July 

 

 

 

Term 3 Start 

25 July 

 

Ski Camp 

27, 28, 29 July 

                           

 

 

School News                         

Term 2 Issue 5                                  
28 June 2022 
 
As this is our last newsletter for the term we would like to begin by thanking Miss 
Kellett for her contribution to Glenorchy School over the past three and a half 
years. We wish her all the best as she embarks on her OE and begins a new 
teaching position in the United Kingdom.   
 
Kelly Newland will be taking over from Miss Kellett as the Senior Room teacher at 
the beginning of Term 3. 
 
Thank you for attending our Matariki breakfast yesterday morning. It was great to 
have so many attend. The students have enjoyed learning about Matariki in the 
lead up to this event and it was a special way to celebrate their learning. Thank you 
to Miss Edlin for making the fried bread over the weekend. It was delicious!  
 
We still have a number of events happening over the remaining days of the term 
which are going to keep us busy right through to the last day. Tomorrow the Senior 
Room is attending the Whakamana iFly Empowerment Programme in Queenstown 
which they are all looking forward to.  
 
The Junior Room students have two more ice skating sessions left (this Friday and 
next Friday) before the programme finishes at the end of term. Thank you to all the 
parents who have transported children down to the rink each week. We couldn’t do 
it without you.   
 
We are fortunate to be having a second visit from Daren Reriri on Friday 1 July 
who is  coming back to Glenorchy School to continue teaching the children about 
Matariki.  
 
We are getting excited about the Matariki Glo Show Performance in Queenstown 
on Wednesday 6 July. We would appreciate parents providing transport to this 
event. An email requesting parent support will be sent out this week. 
 
Congratulations to Sienna and Finlay who competed in the Wakatipu Zone         
Swimming Sports on Tuesday 21 June. Sienna gained 5th placing in the Year 6 
Girls Breaststroke event and Finlay was placed 6th in the Year 8 Boys Butterfly 
event. Both have qualified for the Central Otago Swimming Sports on Thursday 7 
July. 
 
It has been a challenging term with many student and staff absences due to illness 
and   isolating requirements. We hope everyone has the chance to relax and           
recharge their energies over the winter break, and we look forward to welcoming 
everyone back on  Monday 25 July. 

 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 












